
 
“Honoring Arbor Day” 

 
Join	the	Village	of	Head	of	the	Harbor	with 

Avalon	Nature	Preserve	to	honor	trees 	
 

Saturday, May 1, 2021 
Avalon Park Preserve 

10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.  
(or until supplies run out) 

 
Meet us on the boardwalk behind the Preserve Office 

(Rain date: Sunday, May 2) 
 

What	is	a	native	tree?	
Why	are	native	trees	important	to	our	community?	
Learn	how	to	plant	and	care	for	your	own	tree	
Young	bare	root	saplings	will	be	handed	out		

to	take	home	and	plant	in	your	own		
yard	or	neighborhood	

	
	

	
Trees	have	been	provided	by	

the	Village	of	Head	of	the	Harbor	
A	Tree	City	U. S.A.  


